
10 top tips to encourage children to read 

The government has produced some new 

guidance for parents about reading. The 10 top 

tips include reading together, talking about books 

and a reminder that libraries were able to open 

again from 4th July.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/10

-top-tips-to-encourage-children-to-read  

Here at Markeaton, music lessons are available to children in Year 3 upwards. The following adverts are 

from some of the music teachers that regularly come into school. 

If you’d like more information (e.g. about prices) please use the contact details below. 

The Wind in the Willows 

The people behind the musical of 

The Wind in the Willows have 

made the original version of 

Kenneth Grahame’s book 

available to download, along with 

an activity pack to accompany 

both the book and the film. 

All of these PDFs are available 

free of charge at the website below. 

https://www.willowsmusical.com/activities-for-

schools-and-home  

Guitar lessons are available online over the 

Summer 

I’m offering individual weekly or fortnightly 

lessons 

and an option of 15 minute lessons to help with 

costs 

Give me a call or text on 07840 400829 

Face to face lessons will also be available from my 

studio when the go ahead is given to resume.  

My name is Richard Bradley and I am the schools’ 
visiting brass teacher, giving lessons on 
Wednesday afternoons, if your child would like to 
learn a brass instrument. 

Lessons are given either individually or in small 
groups and I offer the full range of brass tuition 
with the trumpet, cornet and trombone being the 
most usual choices. More information will be 
available in the new school year but if you have 
any questions or would like to contact me you can 
email me at:  

richtrombone@gmail.com 

 Will you be in year 4, 5 or 6 in September? 
 Would you be interested in learning to play a musical instrument? 
 In September I will be continuing Saxophone and 

Clarinet lessons in school, and I would love to see  
you there!  

 We have instruments to hire so you don’t need to 
buy your own! 

 If you think you might be interested or would like 
some more information, please contact me 
at rosielord1994@hotmail.co.uk or 0777 258 4672 

 See you in September!  
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